
Media and Communication Studies 

 End Of Semester Social and  

New Curriculum Info Session  

We will celebrate this semester’s graduates 

and introduce the new MCS curriculum, which 

is applicable to all students who declare MCS as 

their major after June 1, 2013, and optional 

for students who are already declared majors.   

RSVP to this event on our new website: 

mcs.umbc.edu 

Monday, May 13th, 2013 

From Noon to 1:00pm 

In the MCS Conference Room, ACIV 219A 

Cookies and Beverages will be provided! 


